
 

      
     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

    
    

  
 

 
   

    
   

  
 

    
    

    
  

     
 

       
    

    
 

  
 

 
 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I would like to take this opportunity to write a letter of recommendation on behalf of an amazing 
organization, the GOA Regional Business Association. Founded in 1979, The GOA Regional Business 
Association is a not-for-profit, volunteer-driven business association dedicated to growing and 
sustaining the regional business community. 

The GOA Regional Business Association has a diverse membership that ranges from major corporations 
to home-based businesses. It spams more than 80 communities in Northern, Illinois and includes 
professional, service, retail, and manufacturing businesses. It strives to provide businesses with essential 
advocacy, valuable networking opportunities, and enlightening educational seminars. 

At The GOA Regional Business Association, it is truly the staff and the members that make all the 
difference. Everyone is committed to the collective vision of promoting growth by providing 
opportunities and creating alliances in the business community. From programs, events and training to 
marketing and public relations, its entire team goes above and beyond to support its members in every 
way possible to help expand their network and build their business. 

I absolutely recommend The GOA Regional Business Association to anyone who is looking to grow their 
business. With the GOA Regional Business Association, you’re sure to find unique business and personal 
development through networking, educational, and marketing opportunities. 

Sincerely, 

Neil Schwan 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

869 S. Hawthorne Ave., Elmhurst, Illinois 60126 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/nschwan 
Main 630-381-0037 Email  neil.schwan@schooleymitchell.com 
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